St Mary's Catholic Primary School



Newsletter Advent Term 4 27th September 2019

A message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents/Careers,

Another busy week comes to an end. I have been spending time in the classes and have enjoyed seeing how your children being engaged and enthusiastic learners. Thank you to everyone who came to my Induction Mass on Thursday it was a very special occasion and I am delighted to be part of such a welcoming school. Today I had the opportunity to meet lots of families as we shared tea and cake at our Macmillan Coffee Afternoon. Despite the weather, the hall was full. Thank you so much for supporting this worthwhile cause and for the generous donations of cakes. We will announce how much was raised when we have our final figure next week.

Have a wonderful weekend.

Best Wishes

Mrs K. Yuen

Forthcoming diary dates

Primary Safety Event

@ The Deco

Wednesday 16th October Year 6

Billionaire Boy

Friday 18th October Years 5/6

School House Captains

House of Knock – JackM & Nikola House of Lourdes –

House of Bethlehem – Zarai & Kiral House of Walsingham – Laura & Kiera

School Council

Year 1 Leo & Adele Year 2 Scarlett & Iannis Year 3 Charlotte & Reina

Year 4 Nikola & Jean-Steve

Year 5 Choobwe & Julia

Year 6 Gustavine & Akyala







Attendance

Our Whole School Attendance for the week of 23rd September was 93.80%

Please do not book holidays in term time. They are not allowed and you could incur a large fine.

Class with the Highest Attendance this week was Year 1 wth 97.24% ©

Value for September - Cooperation

INDIVIDUALLY
WE ARE A
DROP BUT
TOGETHER,
WE ARE AN
OCEAN.

RYUNOSUKE SATORO